
 

Gempel, Marsha 
 
Marsha Gempel, 51, of Mount Pleasant and formerly of Harbor Beach, passed away Thursday, 
Nov. 15, 2007 in Mount Pleasant.  
Marsha was the daughter of Betty Gempel and the late Gordon Gempel and was born in Harbor 
Beach.  
Surviving are her son, Jeff Schmidt of Mount Pleasant; her mother, Betty Gempel of Mount 
Pleasant; sisters, Wendy Shugert and her husband, the Rev. Dr. Stephen Shugert, of Mount 
Pleasant and Cheryl Lear and her husband, Gary, of Westerville, Ohio.  
A memorial service will be conducted Sunday, Nov. 18, 2007 at the First Presbyterian Church in 
Mount Pleasant. Cremation has taken place.  
Visitation will be from 11 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Monday at Ramsey Funeral Home, Harbor Beach. 
Graveside service will follow in the Rock Falls Cemetery, Harbor Beach.  
Published in the Huron Daily Tribune on 11/16/2007. 
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